The West De Pere Intermediate School is partnering
with Unity to provide a grief group for any students that
have lost someone due to death. This group helps
students learn how to process through grief and learn
that they are not the only ones. The group is usually
6-12 students. The group will meet once a week for 6
weeks. If you are interested in having your child
participate or think they would benefit. Please contact
Sabrina Esala with any questions at 920-639-0519.



